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For Immediate Release 

 

Date: 4/20/15 Contact:  Jeff Elder / Mansfield Water Repair 
Dept. 

 

Subject: Emergency water service shut down 

 

Due to a water main repairs the City of Mansfield Water Repair Department will have to shut 

down water service to the following areas:  

North Linden Road from Park Avenue West to West Third Street. 

West Third Street from North Linden Road to Ausdale Avenue. 

Brickman Avenue from Park Avenue West To Burton  Avenue 

Also: 

Fairlawn Avenue from Maple Street to Arlington Avenue.  

 

The shutdowns will begin tomorrow April 21, 2015 at 8:00am.  Water service is expected to be 

restored to the areas by the end of the work day barring any unforeseen problems.  

Questions concerning this notice may be directed to the City of Mansfield Water Repair Dept. 

during normal business hours Monday thru Friday 7:00am to 3:30pm at 419-755-9806. 

 

 

 


